SOUTH DAKOTA SCHOOL OF MINES AND TECHNOLOGY



David Ballew, Head Dept. of Mathematical Sciences (605) 394-2471 RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Secretary - Treasurer Rocky Mountain Section Mathematical Association of America Editor Pi Mu Epsilon Journal

June 18, 1984

Prof. Kenneth Ross Secretary Mathematical Association of America Dept. of Mathematics University of Oregon Eugene, OR 97403

Dear Prof. Ross:

Attached is the report of the Committee on Sections for the Summer 1984 Board Meeting. You will find:

- 1. A summary of the Seventh Annual Report of the Sections.
- 2. My observations and summary of comments from that report.
- 3. A list of persons whose section secretary highly recommended as speakers. (I would ask that you make this available to the Program Chairman of the next National Meetings).
- 4. A blank copy of the report.

The Summer Section Officers Meeting will be held from 3:30 to 5:30 on Thursday, August 16. The committee invites all board members to attend. We have an opening discussion question of "How Can Sections Best be a Voice for Mathematics?" However, our discussions quickly become far ranging and I'm sure the board would find this a great contact with the problems/successes of the sections.

I will be in Eugene on Wednesday, August 15 if you feel that I should attend the Governor's Meeting. I wait to hear from you.

NOSIFICOTOTION

Dr. David Ballew

Chairman

Committee on Sections

DWB:tll

Enc.